
FAQ S3  S E R V I C E S  A T  T L C

Q: What are the new service times? 

Have a question we didn’t address here? Send it to info@localgr.org!

Q: Why the change to three services instead of two?

Q: Why not go ahead and plant our first church? Would that help with our size?

Q: How can I help?

Starting Oct. 22, our services will be at 8:30, 9:45, & 11:15AM! The first service may have
one less song, but otherwise the same.

Our auditorium has been at least 80% full these days (praise God!). Though that brings a great
energy, research shows people begin to feel there’s not enough room for them when a room is
65-70% full. Visitors often feel that there is not enough room, and regular attendees stop
inviting friends to join, worrying they won’t be able to find seats together. We’re making room!

Being a multiplying church is a key part of our mission at TLC! While planting will most likely
help with our attendance size for a brief season, it is not a solution for TLC’s own space needs in
the short or long-term. We are still on track to plant our first church by early 2025!

If you aren’t yet serving on a team, join one! We will definitely need more volunteers in Local
Kids - but also on other Sunday morning teams like Tech, Prayer, & Hospitality. Also - if you’re
a regular, consider attending the 8:30 service to make room for new guests during the more
popular 9:45 service time.

Q: Will Local Kids programming be offered at every service?
Yes! Preschool (birth-5 years) and elementary (K-3rd grade) classes will be open during all
services. Preteen (4th-6th) will be during the 11:15 service only (like our previous schedule).


